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Monday 26 October 2020 (Update no. 196)  

 

Dear residents 

Due to wet weather, night work on Victoria Road has been cancelled for this evening and rescheduled 

to tomorrow night Tuesday 27 October. Night work will continue at the below locations between  

7pm and 6am. 

 

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience or disruption caused and appreciate your continued  

patience as we carry out this work.  

Please note, you cannot respond directly to this email. If you have a question or to make a complaint  

please contact us. Our contact details are found below. 

Kind regards 

Community Relations Team Iron Cove 
 

 


